
AST Club Members: 

Meeting highlights for December 2nd, 

New Business  

-Justin McGill, out new advisor came in to introduce himself to the club. 

-New members were elected: 

President-Colin Connor 
Vice President-Eric Thomas 
Secretary- Zach Ross 
Treasurer-John Jenkins 
Ag Council-Andrew Sauerbrei 
ASABE Representative-Brett Yeggy 
Refreshments Chair-Jeff Flies 
Webmaster-Rick Hopper 

 

Congratulations to new executive members! 

  
-Thank you to all members that participated in snow blower service days.  We 
profited roughly $2600 to pay for food, trips, and apparel.  In all we did 105 snow 
blowers.   

-Thank you for the members that went on the club trip, and attended flag 
football, both were a success. 

-Club apparel is for sale on a first come first served basis.  If you plan on attending 

the trip, it is highly recommended to wear club apparel during the visits. 

 

-Be sure to “like” Agricultural Systems Technology Club on Facebook to stay in the 

loop with meetings, and club events.  

 


